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United Nations Global Compact January 27, 2011  
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
In December 2009 Cheminova joined ”The global Compact” see the enclosed CSR report 2009. 
 
The Global Compact requires companies to develop, annually, a Communication on Progress 
(COP) report  in order to promote transparency and accountability, showcase best practices and 
protect the 'investment' made by participants. The COP policy stipulates that companies 
communicate publicly to their stakeholders on progress made in implementing the Global 
Compact's ten principles, e.g. through their annual reports, sustainability reports and other 
prominent corporate communications. 
 
This communication will be done in our yearly CSR report. The report for 2010 will be uploaded 
to the Global compact web side in the end of March 2011. 
  
 
 

Best regards 

CHEMINOVA A/S 
Christian Bastholm, Vice President 
Safety, Health, Environment & Quality 
(+45) 9690 9690  Phone  
(+45) 9690 9400   Dir. phone  
(+45) 4080 9905   Mobile  
christian.bastholm@cheminova.com 
www.cheminova.com  
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